September 20, 2021

Dear Valued Customers,

As we navigate the start of the school year with you, current market conditions
are affecting our production lines. We are currently experiencing supply issues on
our Turkey Pepperoni items. Product is now slotted to arrive the week of
September 27, and we will resume production of these items as soon as it is
received.

Unfortunately, they are not sure if this will be an ongoing issue. If you can switch
to cheese or regular pepperoni products in the interim, please do so. We will

notify you once that ingredient becomes stable again.

Know that we are doing our best to keep your students fed and looking for
alternative options.

We appreciate your continued support!
Sincerely,

Vocant- Vardone

Vinnie Nardone Jr
Nardone Bros Baking Company



